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       Rockdrill operators return to work at Impala 

 

 

 
 
Impala Platinum Holdings Limited (Implats) confirms that the rockdrill operators who were engaged in unprotected 
industrial action at Impala Platinum Limited have returned to work. This follows agreement with the National Union 
of Mineworkers (NUM) that the issues raised by the rockdrill operators would be dealt with through the existing 
structures in place at the mine and that the shifts lost would be made up. 
 
Implats confirms that there has been no significant impact on production. 
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